Dear Parent/Guardian:

To get a free library card for your child, please fill out the form below. Return the form to your child's teacher as soon as possible.

If your child already has a library card:

Great! Thank you for using the library.

If your child's card has been lost:

No problem; we can make a new one! Please complete the form and return it to your child's teacher.

Did you know?

Burnaby Public Library does not charge late fines when you return something late.

Feel free to contact your local library branch for more information:

BOB PRITTIE METROTOWN 6100 Willingdon Ave. Burnaby BC V5H 4N5

604-436-5400

McGILL 4595 Albert Street Burnaby BC V5C 2G6 604-299-8955 **TOMMY DOUGLAS** 7311 Kingsway Burnaby BC V5E 1G8 604-522-3971 **CAMERON** 9523 Cameron Street Burnaby BC V3J 1L6 604-421-5454

· 0

PODDOWED DECICEDATION FORM (DI D.: 1)			Staff Use	- 9			
BORROWER REGISTRATION FORM (Please Print)		BARCODE					
CHILD'S LAST NAME							
CHILD'S FIRST NAME		E NAME					
ADDRESS							
CITY	Postal Code		Child's ——— Birthdate —				
	(Mobile)			YEAR	MONTH	DAY	
E-MAIL							
Parent/Guardian responsible fo	r the choice and safe	return of ite	ms borrowed. (Ple	ease Print	t)		
Parent/Guardian Last Name	First Name		Middle Name				
I agree to be responsible for the	e choice and materials	borrowed b	by this child.				
SIGNATURE			DATE				

The information on this form is collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (RSBC 1996 c.165) and is collected for the purpose of providing library services. If you have questions about the collection and use of your personal information, please contact BPL's Privacy Officer at privacy@bpl.bc.ca or 604-436-5427, or mail: Privacy Officer, Burnaby Public Library, 6100 Willingdon Avenue, Burnaby, BC V5H 4N5.

